
TAMANG SAGOT 

PHILHEALTH CIRCULAR NO. 2016-008 

Statement of Premium Account (SPA) to Replace PhilHealth Premium  
Payment Slip (PPPS) in all Employer Remittances 

 
 
 

1. Who are covered by this Circular? 

 All private and government sector employers and PhilHealth Accredited Collecting Agents. 

2. What are the objectives of the Circular? 

1. Eliminate the manual processes and automate premium reporting for a more timely posting 
through the EPRS. 

2. Eliminate errors originating from encoding details in PPPS. 

3. What are the other salient features of this Circular? 

1. Premium payment of employers to ACAs shall be supported by a SPA. 
2. Non-acceptance of underpayments or overpayments. Only the amount stated in the SPA 

should be accepted. 
3. The SPA number shall be used as a reference number in the ACA’s acceptance of premium 

payment and in the reporting and remittance to PhilHealth. 

4. When will this Circular take effect? 

The Circular shall take effect starting July 2016 for premium payments for applicable month of 
June 2016 onwards. 

 


